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SHELBY COUNTY BROADCASTING CO., INC. 
Morristown Road 

SHELBYVILLE, INDIANA 46176 

January 14, 1965 

DEAR MEMBER OF THE NATIONAL RADIO CLUB: 

Thank you for your recent letter acknowledging our 
broadcast of January 11, 1965 from 4:30 until 5:00 AM. 

We hope that the broadcast set up for the NATIONAL 
RADIO CLUB proved valuable to your organization generally 
and to you individually. 

Again, thank you for your courtesy in confirming our recent 
program on your behalf. 

Sincerely, 

WSVL 

2n A. nett, 
eneral nager 

JAH/kh 


